May 20, 2020

Tree Of Life Lutheran Church PO Box 64 Odessa, DE 19730-0064 Thank You

Dear Tree Of Life Lutheran Church,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$1,000.00 to the COVID-19 Response Fund of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA).

"Bring us, O Christ, to share the fullness of your joy; baptize us in the risen life that death cannot destroy" (ELW 328).

On the very first Easter, there was fear, confusion and doubt before there was unreserved joy. But hope and new life triumphed. As Christians, that is what we celebrate now. This Easter season, you are sharing that hope with your neighbors around the world through your gift to the COVID-19 Response Fund.

The work of the ELCA looks different now, but it has not stopped, nor have the needs of our communities or the world. Your generous gift supports the ministries of the ELCA most in need and best positioned to help. Together, we will continue to minister to our members, those hurting and searching for peace, and those in need.

You are creating new beginnings. Thank you for sharing the hope of new life and the fullness of Christ's joy.

With gratitude,

Rachel Wind

Executive for Development, Mission Advancement

Rachel Wind

P.S. Please see the reverse side of this letter for your official receipt.